
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

8th November 2019 

Dear Parents, 

‘Stargazer’ ILP Homework 

 

Our new ILP is ‘Stargazer’ and the children are already very enthusiastic to learn all 

they can about space. For their homework, I’d like them to build on this enthusiasm by 

completing the following task all about planets: 

 

‘Choose two of the plants in our Solar System and compare them. Are they similar 

in any way or completely different? Where are they in relation to the Sun and the 

Earth? Would you like to visit them, and what precautions would you need to take 

if you did have the opportunity to go?’  

 

I hope they will enjoy learning specific facts and presenting them in whichever way they 

like. I’m looking forward to learning what they have discovered! 

 

I would like the homework to be completed and handed in on or before Monday 9th 

December please.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Susie Williams 

Year 5 Teacher 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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